
 

 

 

 

 
Zoolab 

We are really excited about welcoming Zoolab to school on 17th and 18th June.  
Zoolab bring into school small creatures and insects for the children to touch and 
find out all about them! 

 
Robotics Event 
On 9th July we will be welcoming the Hi-Impact Team for a session on Robotics 
with the children.  They will present a workshop with small groups of children 
and have several small robots for the children to observe. 
 
As both these exciting events are extra-curricular activities we are asking all parents 
to kindly donate £6.00 each, in total for both events.  School will pay the remainder 
of these charges. This item is available to purchase on Iris Parentmail app/3 lines at 

the top/payments/shop at the bottom of the page. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Whitsuntide Holiday 
School closes after school on Friday, 23rd May and re-opens on Monday, 9th June. 
 
Plant Path Week  
During the week of 16th June, we ask parents to bring to school a potted outdoor 
plant which we will use to line the path into nursery.  During our group times in 
school, the children will visit the plants on the pathway to observe and create some 
lovely art work. 
Following this event, the plants will be transferred to the nursery gardens. 
 
Summer Parade (3-4-year olds only)  
Wednesday, 23rd July 8.45 am – 9.15 am  
We ask parents to line our rear nursery garden cycle 
track and see the children’s parade.  This is a final event for this academic year and 
time to celebrate the children’s achievements. 
 
We do hope you will enjoy our Summertime events!  Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
K Muncaster 

Katherine Muncaster 
Executive Headteacher 
 


